

26 Sep 24

Dear Residents,

PROGRESS WITH WORKS - HM7542256703A- Park Street Hawkesbury Upton

We are writing to update you on progress with our work on Park Street on behalf of National Grid.

Over the last 2 weeks we have completed excavation works along the length of the road to assess the damage to the drainage system in various locations. In some locations, the damage requires further work to fully repair the pipework and gullies. Unfortunately this means that we will need to extend the road closure on the street until 11 October.

As part of the work, we will also use CCTV to survey the drainage system at both the top and bottom of the street to make sure that when we have completed the repairs, the complete drainage system will work as it should.

Kier would like to thank you for your continued patience and ask if you have any concerns at all to please contact Sarah James on 07359609363. An alternative contact is Julie Taylor on 07977179686.

Kind regards

Sarah James

Contract Support Manager

Kier Utilities

07359609363